
TELL CLEARWIRE TO 
CLEAR OUT!

For more information or to get involved please visit us at  
www.RespectPDX.org 
Advocating for respectful and responsible wireless regulation

No cell towers on residential streets.

Clearwire have submitted an application to the city for a 
cell tower on the utility pole at 37th and Fremont. The city 
typically approves the application in less than two weeks.

Please join us to show your opposition to this proposed 
tower and all cell towers on residential streets in Portland.

Demonstration & Bake Sale 
Tuesday June 1st 4:30pm

NE Fremont at Alameda/37th
We plan some legal challenges if the application is  
approved by the City. We will have a bake sale with  
proceeds going towards our legal funds. Please bring 
something sweet to sell or just come by and buy some 
treats to help preserve the character of our neighborhood.  

Children are welcome—please ask them to draw a picture 
of what they would rather see at this site and bring it along!


